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June 22, 2007 

 
 

DEAR COUNTY DIRECTOR OF SOCIAL SERVICES:  
 
SUBJECT: TANF - Work First Block Grant Reallocation for SFY 06-07  
 
This letter is to inform you that the Division will be reallocating unspent TANF federal funds in 
the Work First Block Grant for SFY 06-07 among counties who have overspent their Work First 
Federal allocation. The reallocation will be based on availability of funds and will be distributed 
to counties who have overspent Work First Block Grant federal funds.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact your LBL. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Sarah L. Barham, Budget Officer 
Budget Section 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Cc:  Sherry Bradsher 

JoAnn Lamm 
Esther High 
Debbie Hawkins 
Myra Dixon 
DSS LBL 
Work First Representatives 
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